Orchard Park Soccer Club Spring 2016



Orchard Park Soccer Club News

Orchard Park Soccer Club players earn Varsity Soccer Honors for the Fall 2015 Season

All-Western New York Large Schools Varsity Soccer Honors

Boys: Tommy Roder

The following Orchard Park Soccer Club players earned ECIC Section VI Class AA soccer honors:

Girls:

Second Team - Allison Regan

Honorable Mention - Kasey Cooley & Ryan Iacano

Boys:

First Team - Matt Adamczak & Tommy Roder

Second Team - Wesley Siegner & Clayton Galas

Spring House Soccer Registration Closes April 22, 2016!



The Orchard Park Soccer Club made several major changes to our House soccer program based on feedback from our members.

Registration closes on April 22, 2016 for Spring House Season!

- I. **Enhanced Schedule** we expanded the program to two days per week. Games will continue to be played on Fridays/Saturdays with an additional day of practice during the week.
- 2. Improved Coaching We have instituted a standardized and proven coaching curriculum that will expedite player development, and provide a framework of weekly practice plans. These plans are simple to follow, even for parents with no coaching experience, and the club will provide guidance as needed. The House program cannot function without parent volunteers; coaching is easy to learn and rewarding please consider coaching your child's team!
- New Uniforms as pictured above, the club moved to new colored team jerseys. Each player will be assigned to a team and will receive a new jersey each season.

Orchard Park Soccer Club Spring 2016

Orchard Park Soccer Club is now on Facebook & Twitter





OrchardParkSoccerClub



Please also follow us on Twitter at https://twitter.com/opsoccerweb

Win prizes at OPSC Field Prep Day -Saturday April 23rd

Players, coaches and parents,

It is that time of year again to start preparing for the upcoming soccer season. Setting up the fields takes quite a bit of time and as in the past we are asking for volunteers to help with this project. Any and all help would be greatly appreciated. Even an hour or two of your day will benefit the club. Many hands make the work easier.

The date we have selected is **Saturday, April 23, 2016 at 10:00am** at the soccer complex on Milestrip Road. We humbly ask that anyone who is able to assist please show up at the complex. This year we will hold a raffle with multiple prizes for all who help that day. You must be present to win. Lunch will be provided. We will be preparing the House soccer and Travel soccer nets, lining the fields, and other tasks necessary to get the fields ready to go for our upcoming House soccer and Travel soccer programs.

It is a great opportunity to volunteer a bit of your time into making this soccer season a safe and fun experience for our players and community.



Orchard Park Soccer Club Spring 2016

Orchard Park Soccer Club Team Highlights

Coaches and Managers - Please send in your team's league, tournament, or off-field highlights with pictures to info@orchardparksoccer.org for inclusion in future Orchard Park Soccer Club newsletters!

The Orchard Park Soccer Club had three teams win their league championships in the 2015 club season. We also had tournament champions and finalists in multiple tournaments. The club entered nineteen teams in the Buffalo Western New York Junior Soccer League

The Girls U13 Storm Team coached by Scott MacLean and Jim Harrigan were champions of the 2015 BWNYJSL U14 Girls B Division with a record of 12 wins and no losses.



The Boys U15 Team, coached by Sean Wittmann were champions of the 2015 BWNYJSL U15 Boys CS Division with a record of 10 wins and no losses.



The Girls U13 Storm team took part in a charity collection effort that resulted in 75 boxes being delivered on behalf of OPSC and the team as part of over 4,000 boxes being delivered to remote countries all over the world. Great job!



Orchard Park Soccer Club Officers and Board Members

Officers

President - Mike Clough Vice President -1 - Mike Talty Vice President -2 - Jim Guzzino Treasurer - Jim Mraz

Treasurer - Jim Mraz Secretary - Randy Vincek clough@orchardparksoccer.org talty@orchardparksoccer.org guzzino@orchardparksoccer.org mraz@orchardparksoccer.org secretary@orchardparksoccer.org

Positions & Board Members

Travel Coordinator - Boys - Sean Wittmann
Travel Coordinator - Girls - Brad Salmon
Travel Coordinator - Select - Tom Hanlon
Travel Registrar - Kevin Zbrzezny
House Coordinator - Bethany Ben Abdallah
K - 1st Gr. House - Jamel Benabdallah
2nd - 3rd Gr. House - Leslie Murray
4th - 5th Gr. House - Gerard Cappelli
6th - 8th Gr. House - Kevin Porteus
Equipment - Mike Talty
Travel Uniforms - Mike Talty
Referee Coodinator - Sylvia Mraz
Field Coordinator - Mike Wicher
Board Member - Tim Roder
General Information

boystravelcoord@orchardparksoccer.org girlstravelcoord@orchardparksoccer.org selecttravelcoord@orchardparksoccer.org travelreg@orchardparksoccer.org housecoordinator@orchardparksoccer.org housekand1@orchardparksoccer.org house2and3@orchardparksoccer.org house4and5@orchardparksoccer.org house6and8@orchardparksoccer.org equipment@orchardparksoccer.org uniforms@orchardparksoccer.org ref_coordinator@orchardparksoccer.org

info@orchardparksoccer.org

Orchard Park Soccer Club Board looking for volunteers

The Orchard Park Soccer Club is always looking for volunteers to join the board to help us continue to deliver a quality soccer program for the children in our community. If you would like to find out how you can help with our program, please contact us via email at info@orchardparksoccer.org.

Please visit our featured Sponsors who help us to provide our soccer program



